## VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ON NEWSPAPER STAFF

Did you know that this paper is being written, edited and put together by less that six students? It is a lot of work with so few of us working. We could use your help.

If you have anything you would like to share with the rest of the campus community please write it down and submit too the paper. Tell us about your club news, article ideas, activities, accomplishments, or opinions.

It doesn't matter if you cannot attend the staff meetings or only have one thing to say—we just want to get more of the student body involved in the student newspaper. The campus has been without one for many years and this is only the fifth issue of the *Island Waves*.

Take some time and write something of interest to you and then you can share it with others by submitting it to the paper.